
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Henry Lees, for his         
enthusiasm on our trip to              
locomotion. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Friday 26th January 2018 

Year 2 -  James Shepherd, for     
always being a superstar. 

Year 3 -  Esme Newberry, for      
being a superstar at swimming 
this week. 

Year 4 -  George Ware, for having 
a fabulous attitude towards all of  
his work and never giving up. 

Year 5 -  Emma King, for great 
writing and always trying her 
best. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  Leo Simpson 
Year 1 -  Toren Marks 
Year 2 -  Annie Bland 

Year 3 -   Isabelle Killeen 
Year 4 -  Katie MacLeod 
Year 5 -  Joseph Kirkup 

Year 6 - Josh Wright 
 
 

Reception -  Freddie Mason, for 
first being a great member of  the 
class and always trying hard. Well 
done!  

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year  1, 3 & 6 
Golden Broom Award  - Year  N 

This week’s attendance is 
98.7% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

 EYFS -   James Greaves 
Year 1 -    Oliver Hawksby 

Year 2 -   Nathan Baker 
Year 3 -  Jacob Killeen 

Year 4 -  Josh Fear 
Year 5 - Aimee Killford 

Year 6 - Finley Shepherd 
 

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2017 
 

Wednesday 31st January - SATS Meeting 3:30pm & 

5:00pm 

Friday 2nd February - FOS Family Bingo Night. 

Tuesday 6th February - Safer Internet day. 

Friday February 9th - Last day of term. 

Tuesday 20th February - Parents evening 

Wednesday 21st February - Parents evening 
 

Year 6 -  Ciara Turner, for listening 
carefully and giving her all. She 
has been great and produced 
great work. 

Friends Of The School 
 

Friends Of the School are hosting another fun filled and exciting Bingo 

night! 

It will be held in our School Hall on  Friday 2nd February at 6:00pm. 

Food & Refreshments available. 

Please come along and join in the fun! 

We would like to thank Friends of School for funding the        

purchase of ‘Gooseberry Planet.’  This supports learning about 

online safety through gaming technology.  In the course of a   

familiar game, children are exposed to online safety issues      

requiring a response such as meeting strangers, cyber-bullying, 

privacy settings, posting selfies and much more.  

Parents will be able to watch and track their 

children’s progress and will be given hints and 

tips to help start a conversation about internet 

safety.  We will be launching ‘Gooseberry 

Planet’ before the half term holiday. 


